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August 1, 2025  

Dear Caregiver(s) of Kindergarten Students, 

This fall your student will take the Kindergarten Readiness Assessment (KRA). The KRA is an assessment that 

measures a student's knowledge, skills, and abilities in literacy, mathematics, and social and emotional 

development. It is given to all kindergarten students enrolled in public schools in Maryland by October 10th 

each year. The purpose of the KRA is to provide teachers and caregivers with information about what 

students know and can do, as well as to identify areas where they might need additional support. The 

assessment has three components:  

• Star Early Literacy - 10-minute computer adaptive assessment of early literacy skills

• Star Math – 15-minute computer adaptive assessment of math skills

• SAEBRS (Social Academic Emotional Behavior Risk Screen) – 19-question survey completed based

on teacher observation

Most students will take the literacy and mathematics components of the KRA on a computer or tablet. The 

test will be read out loud to students who will use a mouse or touchscreen to select answers. Paper tests, 

ASL interpretation, and other accommodations are available for students who need them.  Teachers will 

complete the social and emotional component of the assessment after spending the first few weeks of 

school getting to know students and completing observations.    

Caregivers will receive information about how their student performed after the assessment has been 

administered. The results provide information about a student's mastery of the content and skills that will 

support their success in kindergarten. Performance on the KRA does not prevent a child from entering or 

remaining in kindergarten. The KRA results are only one piece of data, and scores should be understood in 

the context of other information, including feedback from a student’s teacher. 

If you have questions about the KRA please speak with your student’s teacher. 

Sincerely, 

Erika McCrea 

Executive Director of State Assessments 


